
High School Challenge 
Calling all high school students who care for our community and are willing to walk. Open to all 
high schools - especially from Lord Tweedsmuir, Ecole Salish, and Clayton Heights.

What: Every school that participates will receive a pizza party.

Why: Help support the Cloverdale Community Kitchen and the work they do year-round 
while walking and spending time with friends, old and new. This a great way to give back and 
contribute to building community.

When: Sign up today for your school’s team and walk February 23, 2019. Doors open at 4 p.m.

Where: Walk around downtown Cloverdale starting at the Cloverdale Community Kitchen

Who: Any group of students from a high school who walk (or volunteer or fundraise) are able to 
participate in the school pizza party

Contact for more info:
Courtney van den Boogaard, 
604.574.4001 ext. 107
courtney@mycck.ca


